
PEAK CROSSING
A DAY IN THE COUNTRY
Sunday 30th August 2020

Members of The Triumph Sports Owners 
Association of Qld are invited to an "Invitation 
Only"  Charity Day on Sunday 30th August 2020 
at Peak Crossing from 10am onwards hosted by 
the Jaguar Drivers Club of Qld.

Neil and  Jenny Summerson will again 
generously open their property for this event 
with all funds raised going to The Rotary Club 
of Fassifern Valley.

This is a unique opportunity for invited car 
clubs to mix with other like minded car 
enthusiasts, without general public, to view a 
diverse range of vintage, classic and 
inspirational cars whilst supporting a great 
charity.

The Rotary Club food van will be serving 
refreshments and a bbq lunch at reasonable 
prices.  Your support of their efforts is greatly 
appreciated.
  

A coffee van will also be available.

Entry fee at the gate will be a donation of $25 
per car.

Please RSVP before 31st July 2020 to:

Contact: Mike Taylor
Email:   mctaylor7@bigpond.com

In your acceptance please advise the vehicle you 
will attend in, year of manufacture, colour and 
number of attendees.

Once registered, expect an email reply from your 
marque coordinator around mid August giving 
address and timings etc.

Entry is restricted to 200 cars on a first come 
basis.  An early reply ensures you don't miss out 
on this great event and we look forward to your 
acceptance as soon as possible.

Please help us keep this event exclusive by 
not disclosing date or details.


